Aspiro Announces Leadership Transition

Green Bay, WI- Aspiro announced today Lincoln Burr will be stepping down as President to pursue
a new opportunity as President and CEO of TECH in Hutchinson, Kansas. TECH provides services
and programs to help adults with intellectual and developmental disabilities in Reno County to live
the fullest lives possible. Lincoln will begin his new role with TECH on October 1, 2024.

Aspiro Board Chair, Linda Negratti, shared, “Lincoln’s time at Aspiro was marked by organizational
transformation. He shepherded the organization through a period of diversification and growth that
resulted in a host of new and integrated employment and educational opportunities for the people
Aspiro is honored to support. Lincoln leaves Aspiro financially strong and ready to continue to build
upon the great work of Linc, his amazing staff, and their predecessors.”

“Aspiro has been a significant part of my life, and | am incredibly proud of what we have achieved
together,” said Lincoln Burr. “l am confident that Aspiro will continue to thrive and make a positive
impact on the lives of those we serve. | look forward to supporting Aspiro in any way | can, even as |
embark on this new journey with TECH.”

A search committee has been established to oversee the hiring process for Lincoln’s
replacement. Katie Doble, Aspiro Vice President of Services, will serve as the Interim President.

Aspiro (www.aspiroinc.org)
About Aspiro

Aspiro was established in 1957 by a group of 67 parents of children with disabilities. Sixty-seven
years later, and serving over 1,400 individuals and families, Aspiro still works to drive their work
forward through seven different services: Building Full Lives, Day Services, Employment Services,
Early Intervention, Group Supported Employment, Project SEARCH® and Respite Care. In addition,
all Aspiro clients can participate in Aspiro's expansive sports, fithess and recreation activities.
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